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 It seems bizarre to write that it’s a ‘Winter’ report when it’s so sunny out but 

technically, it’s still winter. I hope all of our Hamilton Hawk families are doing well and set to have a

fantastic and relaxing Family Day weekend. 

Here are a couple of exciting updates for our Hamilton Library Learning Commons that I’d like to share

with our families:
 Intermediate Board Game Club Sessions in the Library1.

Mondays for Grades 6's & 7's
and Wednesdays at Lunch for Grades 4's & 5's

Last term, we started with Gr. 6/7 Board Game sessions on Mondays at lunch and this term, we added a
Gr. 4/5 Board Game Club session on Wednesdays at lunch.  Thank you to Mr. Tang, our District ADST
consultant who helps out on Mondays. Thank you to our Gr. 6/7 leaders, Nate, Taiga and Adam who help
out on Wednesdays. Intermediate students come and check it out if you haven’t already. If you have any
ideas for other games to include our collection, just let Ms. Malin know.
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 2.  Black Excellence Day and Black History Month

We had Black Excellence day in January and this

month we are celebrating and learning more about

people in our community who are of African descent

as February is Black History Month.  Come and

check out a variety of amazing resources in our

collection. Are we missing something? Please let Ms.

Malin know.
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 3. New exciting ‘DOUBLE DATE WITH A BOOK’ EVENT

HAPPENING NOW

THANK YOU HAMILTON HAWK COMMUNITY FOR
YOUR ONGOING SUPPORT OF OUR HAMILTON
LLC. QUESTIONS? CONCERNS? PLEASE EMAIL MS.
MALIN AT EMALIN@SD38.BC.CA.  2024

YOU CAN ALSO
FOLLOW ME ON
INSTAGRAM AT

TEACHER_MALIN.

FIND A CLASS-MATE OR FRIEND TO
READ WITH

1.

2. FILL OUT A FORM EXPLAINING
YOUR FREIND’S CONNECTION. HAND

IT IN AT THE LIBRARY

3. HAVE A CHANCE TO WIN A COOL PRIZEUPCOMING IMPORTANT DATES AND REMINDERS:
THE LIBRARY WILL BE CLOSED MON FEB. 26TH TO FRI.
MAR. 2ND. MS. MALIN WILL BE PARTICIPATING IN A
DIVERSITY AUDIT OF OUR COLLECTION. THIS
IMPORTANT WORK WILL HELP OUR LLC CARRY OUT OUR
DISTRICT’S STRATEGIC PLAN AS WELL AS SET A
DIRECTION FOR EQUITY IN ACTION.

1.

FRI. MARCH 8TH TO WED. MAR. 13TH WILL BE OUR 2ND
AND FINAL BOOK FAIR OF THE SCHOOL YEAR.

2.


